

## HARROW SCHOOL

550 Harrow Street Winnipeg, Manitoba R3M 3A2

Fernando Batista, Principal Phone: 453-3347 Fax: 453-1135

August 29, 2025

## **Student School Supply Information**

Dear Parents/Guardians,

For the upcoming school year, we will be collecting money for classroom supplies and experiences for all Nursery to Grade 6 classrooms. School supplies will be purchased by the teachers. This money will cover items such as pencils, markers, crayons, glue, duo tangs, scissors, rulers, notebooks, and any other supplies for the entire school year. Some classroom teachers may use funds for inquiry related consumable supplies (tinfoil, science supplies, backboards etc.). Some teachers may use some of the funds for classroom experiences (visitors/presentations/admissions).

We will be collecting the following this year:

Grades	Amount
Nursery/Kindergarten	\$20
Gr. 1-6	\$40

\*\*IMPORTANT: Payments may be made by cash or cheque to your child's teacher during the first week of school, or via e-transfer using the *Permission Click* link <a href="https://permission.click/w1p11/ca">https://permission.click/w1p11/ca</a>

Your child will also need the following checked items:

- 1. Backpack
- 2. Headphones (Grades 1-6)
- 3. Indoor Runners (Velcro or slip-ons required for students who cannot tie laces)
- 4. 2 boxes of Kleenex
- 5. Water Bottle Highly recommended (reusable)

Please label all lunch kits, water bottles, backpacks, headphones, boots, jackets, sweatshirts, and runners.

